
 
 

March 18, 2021 
 
 

Price Increase Announcement 
 

To our Valued Customers: 
 

Due to continuing increases in raw materials and freight, Grabber Construction Products will 
implement the following increases effective May 3rd, 2021. 

• Grabber/ProProven Paper Tape Pneumatic Fasteners     +7% 

• Grabber/ProProven Plastic Strip Pneumatic Fasteners     +12% 

• Grabber/ProProven Wire Coil Pneumatic Fasteners     +12% 

• Drywall and various Hand Drive Nails       +5%  

• Grabber Deckmaster System       +10% 

 
The following increases effective June 1st, 2021. 

• GrabberGard FireCaulk Products      +6% 

 
New price sheets reflecting this increase will be available by April 15th, 2021. Purchases ahead of the 
increase date may not exceed historical volumes for the period. Please contact your local Grabber 
Representative with questions or concerns.   
 

 

Thank you for your continued business and support of Grabber. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Mike Toole 
Vice President of Sales 
mtoole@grabberpro.com 

 

5255 W 11000 N STE 100, Highland, UT 84003-8955 | 801-492-3880 Page 1 of 1 

mailto:mtoole@grabberpro.com

